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From: mailinglist@capiiol.hawaii.gov
Sent: Monday, February 11, 2013 12:10 AM
To: TRNtestimony B
Cc: chad@hbl.org
Subject: Submitted testimony for HB1324 on Feb 11, 2013 10:00AM 4 A2 N
4

LATE

HB1324

Submitted on: 2/11/2013
Testimony for TRN on Feb 11, 2013 10:00AM in Conference Room 309

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position Present at Hearing
[ Chad Taniguchi || | Comments Only || No |

Comments: The Hawaii Bicycling League wishes to submit comments on this bill. We are aware that
motorcycle and moped collisions and injuries are very high in Hawaii. Motorcycles are treated as
motor vehicles and require ficenses. If the data show that mopeds are like motorcycles because of
their speed on the roads, then the bill seems to have merit. Driving a moped that meets the law's
requirements with a driver trained in the laws that affect mopeds, would seem to make the streets
safer for moped users and other road users. Sincerely yours, Chad Taniguchi Executive Director

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing improperly identified, or
directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to the committee prior to the
convening of the public hearing.
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